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Many CONGRATULATIONS to our  

Superstar Year 6 pupils who completed 

their SATs this week! The were…  

AMAZING! 

Here they are celebrating with their  

Leavers’ Hoodies and they also had a 

cheeky ice-cream! 

A MASSIVE THANK YOU to the PTA who 

bought the hoodies for the  children—we 

are so fortunate to have such active and 

generous parents! 
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Diary Dates 

May 2024: 

Sun 19th—Hayton Open 

Gardens 

Fri 24th—break up for Half 

Term today. 

June 2024: 

Mon 3rd—back to school 

today 

Wed 5th—class 

photographs 

Monday 10th—Reception 

New starters evening 

meeting 

Thursday 13th—Y6 

additional transition 

morning 

Fri 14th—WHS Athletics 

event 

Fri 14th— ‘Kema Sikazwe’ 

a rapper, writer and 

performer to work with 

Ks2. 

Fri 14th—Zozo Drumming 

for Y2 

Mon 17th—Life Centre trip 

for Y1,2,3 

Wed 19th to Fri 21st—Y5/

Y6 Residential 

Wed 26th—Parents 

meetings 

Thurs 27th—Parents 

meetings 

Fri 18th—KS2 sports event 

WHS 

 

Information and Reminders 

Cars at the bottom of the school hill 

“Please be conscientious and park away from the entrance junction to the 

school hill when dropping off and picking up.” 

Thank you for your consideration of this over the past week—it is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Stay and Play Sessions are BACK! 

Stay and Play will resume on Tuesday 21st May as normal. Sorry for any 

inconvenience and tank you so much for you ongoing support—these 

sessions are growing and thriving and we love welcoming future 

#teamhayton members—and the cakes are a bonus! 

 

Hayton Open Gardens 

The date for the event this year is Sunday 19th May. School will be providing 

refreshments for the event in the school hall.  

Sports Day 

Friday 24th May is our annual Sports Day (weather permitting). Parents are 

welcome to come and watch the morning class events and afternoon 

races. We ask that parents and visitors leave the school field during the 

lunch time break.  

Timing are approximately 9.30—11.30am and 1.15—3.15pm 

Your child will be able to tell you what colour top they need to wear on the 

day—fingers crossed. 

Class photographs 

Just a reminder that the photographer is in school on Wednesday 5th June 

for each class’s photograph—smart ‘bib and tucker’ on that day please :) 

Thursday 13th June– Year 6 morning at WHS 

Year 6 children are this year being given the opportunity to attend an 

additional transition event before their formal ‘move up day’ in July. More 

information will follow shortly. 

Parents Evenings 

We have provisionally booked the 26th and 27th June for end of year 

Parents meetings. We shall send out booking information shortly. 
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July 2024: 

Mon 1st to Wed 3rd—

Y3/Y4 Residential 

Fri 5th July— Imran 

Kotwal—visit to speak 

to Ks2  

Sat 13th—PTA Summer 

Fair 

Thurs 18th—Leavers 

disco 

Fri19th—school breaks 

up for Summer at 

2.30pm 
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Reminder: Breakfast Club / After School Club and other club bookings—

New SYSTEM 

Please remember it is parents’ responsibility to make club bookings for 

their child/ren on Arbor https://login.arbor.sc/. Bookings for all clubs are 

open until 2 hours before clubs start i.e. 05:50 for Breakfast Club and 13:30 

for all After School Clubs. If you are struggling with the App, please try the 

computer version as many parents have come and said that is more 

intuitive as they get to grips with the new system.  

https://login.arbor.sc/







